
 

 

HOLLIS RECREATION COMMISSION 
 

July 9, 2018 
 

Attendees:  Kyle Gillis, Jake Balfour, Robbin Dunn, 
Jason Bridgeo, Riley O’Brien 
Guest:  Paul Miller 
 
Field Update:  There will not be a private land deal for rec. fields.  The land 
owner is not interested in selling the property. 
Talked to Kim, Tom Bayrd and Mark Fougere regarding the land behind the 
DPW.  Would want a fence all the way around the DPW. 
Asked to have the numbers redone regarding the two fields at Stefanowicz 
plus the cost of the parking lot.  Waiting for plans and numbers.   
 
Flag Pole:  Kyle is meeting with the selectmen on July 23, 2018 to find out 
if we can relocate the flag pole.   
 
Kyle spoke with Tereze Stokes from Brookline regarding the handicap 
accessibility to the youth soccer fields, girls softball field and Waugaman 
field. 
 
MOTION by Jake Balfour to bring the request for handicap accessibility to 
the Waugaman/softball end of Nichols Field to the selectman, 2nd by Riley 
O’Brien 
APPROVED 
 
July 5, 2018 - Met with Gate City Fence to replace Hardy North and South 
fence with split rail fencing and a wire mesh fence.  Will need to put this 
project in the budget for 2019.  Waiting for the estimate to come back.   
 
 Received official request forms and insurance binders for tennis camp and 
soccer camp, HB Jr. Cavs football and cheer and HB Cal Ripken 
 
Motion to close the meeting at 7:32pm by Kyle Gillis, 2nd by Jake Balfour. 
 
Submitted by  
Robbin Dunn 
 
Next meeting August 1, 2018 




